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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is
issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 but only for the information
of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public

HOLY CROSS COLLEGE PROGRAM OFFERINGS

Attached herewith is the letter from Mr. Camilo D. Lacanlale, CGEI, CPAPHS,
LPT, Assistant Principal, Holy Cross College and Private Schools Association of
Pampanga (PriSAP) Treasurer, offering to conduct Marketing and Career Guidance
Activities for Grade 10 students in the public schools of Arayat, Candaba, Sta. Ana
and San Luis, to provide valuable information to students about the Senior High
School (SHS) program offerings of Holy Cross College which include the diverse
strands under the Academic and TVL Strands.

Moreover, participation of the activity is purely VOLUNTARY.

For your information and guidance.
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January 23, 2025

ROMEO M. ALIP, PH. D., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
SDO - Pampanga

Dear Mr. Alip,
Greetings from Holy Cross College!

In the spirit of public-private partnership, we at Holy Cross College firmly believe that
collaboration between public and private educational institutions plays a vital role in shaping
the future of our youth. Such partnerships have the power to create meaningful pathways for
learners, ensuring they are informed of the opportunities that lie ahead as they transition into
Senior High School. Recognizing the shared goal of equipping students with knowledge, skills,
and informed choices, we seek your good office's approval to conduct marketing and
career guidance activities for Grade 10 students in the public schools of Arayat, Candaba,
Sta. Ana, and San Luis.

This initiative aims to provide valuable information to students about the Senior High School
(SHS) program offerings of Holy Cross College, including the diverse strands under the
Academic and TVL tracks. Our primary objective is to guide students in making well-informed
decisions that align with their interests, potential career paths, and the demands of the 21st-
century workforce. By engaging with students through dynamic career guidance activities,
we also aspire to strengthen their readiness for SHS and address any concerns they may have
regarding their educational journey.

We assure you that our activities will adhere to DepEd policies and will complement existing
career guidance programs in public schools. Furthermore, we will coordinate closely with
school principals to ensure minimal disruption to the regular class schedules.

We sincerely hope for your approval of this request, as we share the collective goal of
providing the best educational opportunities for every learner in the province.

Rest assured, Holy Cross College remains steadfast in its commitment to serve as a partner of
DepEd Pampanga in advancing the educational aspirations of the youth.

Thank you for your kind consideration. We look forward to your favorable response and are
more than willing to discuss any specific details regarding this request.

Respecffully! ours,

. LACANLALE, CGEIl, CPAPHS, LPT
Assistant Pringipal, SHS
Private Schodls Association of Pampanga (PriSAP), Treasurer
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